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I wholeheartedly support the 4 points of opposition to the WHEEL raised in the 
recent Flyer. Quite apart from the legitimate matters of conservation, loss of 
privacy, increased congestion and crime  , such an intervention should be the 
subject of a regular planning application which I have every confidence such a 
submission would be refused for the 4 points mentioned above. 
 
Professor Edward Jones RIBA CBE 
Gloucester Crescent NW1 
 


